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Conditional Access Issues Surrounding the Integrated Digital TV Set - ITC Information Paper 
48(97) 

4. Mr   said that BDB had been informed at the meeting on 11 June that their 
proposals for embedding proprietary technology in integrated digital television sets ("idTVs") 
were of concern to the Commission.   It was AGREED that a letter should be sent to BDB to 
record formally that the Commission did not accept BDB's assertion that embedded proprietary 
technology was necessary in idTVs for security reasons.   Consideration would need to be given 
to including conditions in all the multiplex licences in order to promote the use of open access 
systems. 

  

Conclusions 

7. Summing up the discussion, the Chairman said that staff would prepare in advance of the 
next Commission meeting a paper summarising the competition issues and concerns which had 
been discussed by Members during the Commission's consideration of the multiplex awards.  
This would be used as a background for analysing and considering any submissions which 
might be put by BDB.   No further information should currently be sought from either of the 
applicants. 
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